
Offsite Director Attendance Notice for 9/21/23
Open Meeting Law Compliance

Posted 9/11/23

This notice, in accordance with Open Meeting Law, is to ensure compliance regarding the need
for two Bluffview Montessori School Board members to attend the meeting on 9/21/23 from
remote locations. Please see the accompanying document for details on the requirements.

This document will be posted on the bulletin board at the entrance to the school with the board
meeting calendar. It will also be linked to the website calendar for public review.

Jessica McIlrath, location: Study Room A in the Public Library in Urbandale, IA. Address: 3520
86th St, Urbandale, IA 50322

Crystal Hegge, location: Hotel Lobby, Holiday Inn Express & Suites-Mall of America- MSP
Airport 7801 12th Avenue South, Bloomington, MN 55425


